
Notice of Public Hearing on Improvement 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Lexington City Council will meet in the Council 
Chambers, 9180 Lexington Avenue, Lexington, MN, at 7:00 P.M. on Thursday, June 
20, 2019, to consider the making of an improvement on Jackson Avenue between 
the Restwood Road and the Woodland Road Street by patching, edge milling and 
bituminous overlay, pursuant to Minn. Stat. §§ 429.011 to 429.111.   
 
The area proposed to be assessed for such improvement is such properties 
abutting, adjoining or otherwise provided access and served by the 
aforementioned streets.  The estimated cost of the improvement is $51,870.  A 
reasonable estimate of the impact of the assessment will be available at the 
hearing.  Such persons as desire to be heard with reference to the proposed 
improvement will be heard at this meeting.   
 
 
Bill Petracek,  
City Administrator 
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